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Ladies and gentlemen, this is Ahmed Raza, and today we are 
talking about vegan extremists. Now, I have nothing against 
regular vegans who just want to eat plants and live their 
life. But some take it way too far—screaming at people in 
restaurants, comparing eating meat to the Jewish Holocaust, 
and making everyone uncomfortable.

First up, That Vegan Teacher. A former school teacher who now 
spends her time telling people on the internet that they’re 
terrible for eating meat. If you’ve been on TikTok, you’ve 
probably seen her videos where she tries to guilt-trip people 
for eating chicken nuggets.

She says she’s just trying to spread awareness, but when you 
start attacking other YouTubers and celebrities and talking 
ill of them instead of talking about the benefits of 
veganism, then your content isn't sending a valid message.

And let’s not forget how this 60-year-old, mentally insane 
woman acts like a child in some of her videos and probably 
belongs in an asylum next to those two guy that was on TLC 
who was in love with his car to the point that he tried to 
have an intimate relationship with it.

Next, we have Joey Carbstrong, a guy who went from being in a 
gang to being a hardcore vegan activist. Sounds like a good 
change, right? Well... not exactly.

Joey’s style is all about confrontation. He’ll walk into a 
supermarket, shove a camera in someone’s face, and demand 
they explain why they’re not vegan. He also has some of his 
people show gruesome videos, especially of the factory 
farming industry, in supermarkets where there could be young 
children who must be terrified—all because this lunatic, 
deranged, delusional Batman wannabe wants to enforce his 
opinions onto others and doesn't know how to do it sensibly.

There’s a difference between educating people and harassing 
them. Joey seems to prefer the second one.

And finally, we have Tash, more like Trash Peterson, the 
queen of shock activism. Ever been grocery shopping and seen 
a woman naked, covered in fake blood, yelling at people? 
That’s Trash Peterson.

She believes shocking people is the best way to spread her 
message. And sure, she gets attention—by ruining people’s 
meals and yelling in their faces.
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Most of her protests involve her dressing immodestly. She has 
no shame and does OnlyFans to make money, which makes her an 
absolute degenerate who sells her body online to a bunch of 
perverts who probably can't find a girlfriend or a woman to 
have an intimate relationship with, so they decide to look at 
a woman who shows her entire body to get their sexual 
gratification.

As a Muslim, I do agree that factory farming is terrible. In 
Islam, we are taught to treat animals with respect and make 
sure they don eat meat, we must make sure the animal is 
killed in a way where they don't feel any pain because that 
is the halal way of killing an animal. So yes, I am against 
cruelty to animals, but I also believe in a balance—
respecting animals but also not trying to enforce your 
opinions onto others.

What do you think? Are these tactics effective or just 
annoying? Let me know in the comments! And hey, if you 
enjoyed this, don’t forget to hit the like button and 
subscribe.


